
 
 

 
 

 

Stoney Trail / Mainline Construction 
West Nose Creek to 15 Street NE 

Spring 2007 

Project Update 
Start Date:  February 21, 2006 
 

Contractor: Top Notch Construction Ltd. 

Proposed Completion: July 2007 
  

Percent Complete:  99% 

Completed Activities 

The east grading contract was awarded to Top Notch Construction Ltd.  This includes earthworks, utilities, and 
drainage east of West Nose Creek to the future bridge over CPR tracks west of Deerfoot Trail. 

Grading is substantially complete, with a few items to be completed by July 2007. 

Traffic is on the new Harvest Hills Boulevard (Centre Street N.) permanent roadway, which detours around the 
future interchange location. 

Project Status for Spring 2007 

The grading, top soiling, seeding and drainage is anticipated to be completed this spring. 

The pavement contract has been awarded to South Rock Ltd.  The contractor will be undertaking preliminary 
work in localized areas this spring. 

Next Steps 

The pavement contract includes all pavement from Country Hills Boulevard NW to 15 Street NE, including 
mainline, ramps and cross street. It also includes, completion of grading, paving, signs and lighting.  This work will 
be undertaken over the course of 2007 and 2008.   

14 Street NW will be closed at Stoney Trail on the north side.  When Stoney Trail is opened to traffic, a new right-
in, right-out only access will be provided to the south. 

15 Street NE will be permanently diverted to the east and go under Stoney Trail beside the CPR tracks in 2007. 

Construction Information 

Additional noise berms or noise walls will not be required, as projected Stoney Trail traffic will not exceed 
provincial noise limits. 

Stoney Trail will be a busy construction zone from now through 2008.  Please do not enter as 
construction activities present significant hazards to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@uma.aecom.com. 


